


an extensive history of partnership and licensing arrangements with companies in
various commercial markets.

Considering the foregoing, it is believed that granting this waiver will provide
Petitioner with the necessary incentive to invest its resources in the commercialization
of the results of the cooperative agreement in a fashion which will make the above
technology available to the public in the shortest practicable time. Therefore, upon
evaluation of the waiver petition and in view of the objectives and considerations set
forth in 10 CFR 784, all of which have been considered, it is recommended that the
requested waiver be granted.
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